ANF receives
$6,500 grant

The Alaska Native Foun-
dation’s Health Career Re-
cruitment Program has re-
ceived a $6,500 grant from
the Atlantic  Richfield
Foundation to  bolster
ANF’s Summer Enrichment
Program.

The grant will be used to
help recruit Alaska Native
students, interested in a
career in the health field,
for the ANF’s summer pro-
gram. The program is
scheduled to run from July
12 through August 22nd,
and will be held on the
campus of Alaska Pacific
University in Anchorage.

Interested students should
contact the ANF for further
details.



